Amb. Ronald S. Lauder President World Jewish Congress

28th January, 2013

Dear President Lauder,

It is an honour for Hungary to host the  $14^{th}$  Plenary Assembly of the World Jewish Congress. We are well aware of the importance of this assembly for the jewish communities all over the world.

Let me express my appreciation for Your kind invitation to this meeting, which I feel privileged to attend. The topics to be discussed in front of the Assembly bear great importance for Hungary as well. I am happy to deliver an address worthy of this occasion, summing up my thoughts and expressing the good wishes of the Hungarian people to the Assembly.

I am looking forward to this most important occasion.

Yours sincerely,

Viktor Orbán Prime Minister of Hungary